Amend and delete as appropriate 


Dear Parent 
On xxxxx November schools across the country will be serving a special school lunch to encourage people to try and go meat free for a day. This initiative will have a very positive effect on the environment and educate children in the importance of eating a healthy meat free meal just once a week. 
We have created a fantastic vegetarian menu for the day. It is so tasty children won’t even notice there isn’t any meat being served. 
We will be serving 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Add your menu here 
We would be delighted if your child could join in the special event. Please let the school office know and pay in the usual way. Free school meal children will receive this meal as part of their entitlement.
We look forward to serving your child
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